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Donation from Safelite Auto Glass

Safelite district manager, Timberly Griffin, made a generous donation to the

Florence Boys & Girls Club on behalf of Safelighte's employee giving campaign. 

Think Truth Program

Members at several Clubs are participating in "Think Truth," a program advocating

for pregnancy prevention by promoting abstinence and safe sex practices. 

Lake City Easter Egg Hunt

Members in Lake City participated in an Easter Egg Hunt/Field Day last week at

the Club! Club members enjoyed beautiful weather while hunting for eggs in

trendy Boys & Girls Club t-shirts sponsored by a local barber shop. 

Family Night in Hartsville

The Hartsville Boys & Girls Club hosted another fun-filled family night this

Month! Parents joined their children for an evening of food, fun, and laughter.

Staff were on hand to give updates on children's progress and answer any

questions parents had. These evenings are always a special time of bonding for

Club members and their families. 

https://www.bgcpda.org/
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